Instructor Self Reflection

1. How do you stay current in your discipline?  I am support my division and discipline heavily with program review, SLOs, curriculum, FPIP, tutoring, and committee involvement. 
2. How do you fulfill your professional development (“flex”) responsibilities?

I’ve conducted countless hours of flex work, more than the average, through meetings, presentations, and trainings.  I’ve also been an organizer and presenter during the last two flex days. The presentations were “Decoding the Disciplines” in 2013 and “SLO Best Practices” in 2014.
3. Do you participate in the regular SLO assessment cycle? How so?  I am the SLO coordinator managing all SLO efforts campus wide.

4. How do you stimulate students interest and desire to learn?

To facilitate writing development and build confidence, I consistently scaffold students’ writing: in essay responses,  in addition to point out weaknesses, I praise student’s strengths through a positive formative and summative evaluation; with my curriculum, I carefully utilize relevant reading and writing assignments, where every student finds a concrete connection and purpose; through writing activities, I incorporate collaborative work through peer review, group discussions, and oral reports; and lastly, in lectures and discussions, I facilitate instruction by visualizing topics with pictures and/or technology, repeating myself, and slowing down if necessary.  Lastly, assessing students early on the course shows tremendous value for facilitating the writing process.
